
 

 
 

 
The Chelan County Sheriff’s Office has been made aware of a phone scam that has 
been targeting local school employees.  An unknown person has been calling 
different schools within Chelan County claiming to be from the Sheriff’s Office 
and attempting to deceive people into giving them money.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind the public the Chelan County 
Sheriff’s Office will never call to solicit money.  We would also like to encourage 
anyone who questions the validity of a phone call to take measures to confirm what 
they are being told before giving any money. 
 
For more information on how to recognize and report scams go to the following 
Federal Trade Commission’s web site.   
 
https://consumer.ftc.gov/articles/phone-scams 
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For Immediate Release     Contact: Chief Ryan Moody 
 
Incident #:       Phone: 509-667-6337 
 
Date: 5/15/2024       RyanMoody@co.chelan.wa.us 
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